Group of Institutions

Ref No:- QIF/IC/24/174 20t December 2024
Notice
All Students Studying Under “ROSEMINE SANKALP
insetiesd For SCHOLARSHIP”

Parent Meeting with Rosemine Officials

Subject:

This is to inform all students of all sessions studying under ROSEMINE SANKALP
SCHOLARSHIP scheme that a Parent Meeting is scheduled for those who missed the
earlier meeting. Details of the Meeting are as under:

Date: 25th December 2024
Time: 12 PM
Venue: Head Office, Rosemine Educational Trust

Instructions:

1. If the student is currently in college: The parent(s) of the student must visit the
Head Office on the above-mentioned date.
2. If the student is at home: The student must visit the Head Office along with

his/her parent(s) on the given date.

Attendance for this meeting is mandatory for getting recommendation for continuation
of scholarship in next session/semester.

Executive Director

Copy for information to:-

Campus Director

Director-QGI/QIFGOI

Associate Director

Faculty Staff/Coordinators

Hostel Notice Board & WhatsApp Group
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